
 

ROADWORKS: CLOSURE OF CHEMIN DE LA MINE ON JULY 13 
 
 
Chelsea, July 10, 2020 – The Municipality of Chelsea wishes to inform its residents that due to rehabilitation work, 
Chemin de la Mine will be closed to traffic north of the Marie-Burger intersection on Monday, July 13, 2020. The 
rehabilitation of this section is necessary in the context of the development of bicycle lanes on Chemin de la Mine 
in both directions.  
 
Schedule: The planned schedule is from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. but could vary depending on weather conditions 
and operational constraints.  
 
Obstruction: During the work, pedestrians and cyclists will be allowed to circulate. Motorists are invited to use one 
of the detour roads marked with signs. However, local traffic will be permitted between Chemins Notch and Mike.  
 
To be informed of any changes to the schedule on a regular basis, visit our website at chelsea.ca/road-works. 
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Information :  
 
Maude Prud’homme-Séguin 
Responsable des communications 
Municipalité de Chelsea 
819 827-6215 
m.seguin@chelsea.ca 
 

https://www.chelsea.ca/en/residents/service-municipaux/public-works/road-works

